
 

Primary 6 – Term 2 Newsletter 

We hope that you are well rested after the October holidays and 

are ready for another busy term. We are excited to welcome Miss 

Dickson back from maternity leave (Now Mrs McCreath) and she will 

be in class every Monday and Tuesday and Miss Gunning will be in 

every Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

We have lots of interesting things planned for the term ahead, a 

cinema trip to see ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ and visits from Ayr Hospital 

Radio Station to name a few. Tune in and you might just hear us live! 

The class have almost completed their Bike Ability Level 2 and have 

really enjoyed the time spent outdoors and on the roads. We were 

blown away by the effort put into the creation of the shoe box 

habitats. To develop communication and presentation skills further, 

pupils have used technologies to research and create their own 

presentations to coincide with their designed habitats. We will visit 

P2 and each pupil will pair up with a P6 pupil and will listen to the 

presentation and ask any questions that they have about the animal 

and their habitat. This collaboration will then stand our class in good 

stead when it comes to presenting their findings to their peers in 

P6.  



Our big focus this term will be a creative study called ‘Solarpunk 

Island,’ which ties in well with our novel study and will allow pupils to 

delve deeper into the 6C’s of deep learning: Creativity, 

communication, citizenship, collaboration, character and critical 

thinking. 

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch via the school office 

if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

  


